

Shore Log (415 w Sunset

- 2/15/96 Spoke w/ Yee Hickins re: W/P and if she had a date scheduled for this work.
- 2/15/96 Spoke w/ Karmel Lang. Discussed W/P approach (I will ^{later} v. 9w study); notified him to check w/ Cleanup Fund (gave him Cheryl & C. Stevens #s); told him we would want a commitment in writing w/ schedule for implementing this W/P no later than 2/26/96.
- 3/18/96 Call from Karmel Lang.
- 3/25/96 Spoke w/ Chris Stevens who said he had not rec'd request for bid review from Karmel Lang yet. He will copy the letter re: review of it to us once it is rec'd.
- ~~4/1/96~~ 4/1/96 Spoke w/ Karmel Lang: On 3/28/96 sent bid work to State (Christopher Stevens)
- 4/15/96 Returned Karmel Lang's call from 4/10/96. (Pt applied to Cleanup Fund in March 1995.) He received Directive to Comply. Waiting to hear about review & status of LOC.
- 6/4/96 Call to K. Lang re: compliance schedule. Told him State is @ final stage of approving the LOC & to start gearing up for next phase of investigation.

Faint, illegible text, possibly bleed-through from the reverse side of the page.

782-3265
Jaf

Phone Log (413 W. Sunset Blvd)
Pas-Co fax # 782-3265

10/16/95

~~10/16/95~~

Called Karmiel Long (782-3161) to inquire about status of w/p for PSA & the need for report on overexcavation. I told him it would ~~be~~ be OK to submit results of OE & PSA w/p for soil BW invest. as one document if he was going to ~~stay~~ continue to use TPE. He said their financing is in short supply & they have been designated as Priority & w/ Clean-up Fund. I told him he needs to keep us apprised in writing what is going on.

I told him we expected to see a report of results on OE & PSA w/p in 30 days

10/17/95

Spoke w/ Lee Huckins w/TPE re: nearby sites w/ gw data. Also, called Karmiel Long & advised him that he should forward our 12/6/94 letter to TPE if they are going to do a w/p.

2/5/96

Lee Huckins w/TPE called to say that he is working on a w/p for the PSA & hopes to get that to us by Wed (2/7). I told him a PERP has been scheduled but we may be able to cancel based on what they submit

2/5/96

Call from Karmiel Long confirming he rec'd PERP notice & is working w/TPE to get reports out this week. Discussed gw investigation approach.

Telephone Log # 4118

Karnell Lang

2/16/95 Spoke w/ RP's son, ~~Carl~~ ^{Carl} Lang.
Waiting for Tank Protect to complete OE of soil.
He will send a letter regarding delay.

3/6/95 John Mirakovich w/TPE called to say this
project is next on up & will schedule
it as soon as the weather forecast is
for 3-4 days of good weather. He
will call next Monday to keep us
updated.

3/13/95 J. Mirakovich w/TPE called to say project
continues to be delayed due to bad
weather. He will continue to keep us
updated.

Note: PSA proposal for soil + groundwater invest.
was due 2/6/95. Has not addressed
gw issues yet.

8/23/95 Left msg w/RP to give me a call.

8/23/95 Spoke w/ Lee Huckins w/TPE. He said he would
for results of the 6/12/95 confirm. sampling event.
No other plans for investigations - there is still
a big amount of stockpiled soil on the site.

10/16/95 Called Lee Huckins w/TPE to discuss site. He said they are
preparing a report Re: overex. But does not know when it
will be submitted.

- 782-3161

Contour Maps
Weyman Dong
June 7.

P.W.
Andrews Doherty